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Ref: KR/ AW/BH                                             8th March, 2023 
   
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
An extra bank holiday will take place across the UK to mark the coronation of King Charles III 
on Monday, 8th May 2023, two days after the coronation ceremony at Westminster Abbey. 
 
In line with the bank holiday to mark Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s Coronation in 1953, 
this will be an opportunity for families and communities across the country to come together 
to celebrate. 
 
School will be closed for the bank holiday and re-open on Tuesday, 9th May.  
  
Kind regards, 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Rowlands 
 

 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/63225865

